

Jimmie Reeves Director of Social Services Jim Tosh Director of Operations

July 13, 2005

American Legion Post 1340 P.O. Box 54446 Oklahoma City, OK 73154-1446

Dear Legionnaires:

We would like to thank you for the recent cook-out and musical entertainment you provided for our kids. They had a wonderful time and could not stop talking about all the fun and good food. The kids always enjoy your visits and look forward to the next one. They really appreciate you thinking of them and we truly appreciate your thoughtfulness for our children.

We currently have 57 children living at the Home. Through your support to the Home, our children will receive the care needed to help them grow into productive young adults. We remain resolute in our determination to be the best and safest child care facility possible. We know, however, that this will only happen with your continued love, caring and generosity.

The participation of the American Legion Posts and Units is extremely vital to our program of care for the children who live here. Please accept our heartfelt thanks and gratitude for your participation in our program.

Sincerely,

Kenneth B. Adams Executive Director

Julie Tosh

Sponsorship Coordinator

KBA/jt





E-mail: alch@cableone.net 🖈 Web Page: www.myweb.cableone.net/alch

